lanuary 29, 2021

Division of Corporations
Attn: Directors Office
PO Box 6327
Tallahassee, FL 32314

Re: Firehouse Subs, LLC
Document Number: LO1000020839

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as our Statement of Facts. It has been brought to our attention that an
annual report has been filed by an individual named Patrick Morris on January 26, 2021
concerning Firehouse Subs, LLC. Please be advised that this was not an authorized filing by
anyone within our organization, its officers, or managers. We ask that this filing be disregarded
and the individual not be authorized to file any future documentation for the above-referenced
entity.

Sincerely,

SOOI TaTns g

Robin O. Sorensen, Executive Chairman
of Firehouse Subs, Inc., Manager of Firehouse Subs, LLC

STATE OF FLORID

COUNTY OF :

The foregoing instrument was acknowledged before me by ROBIN O. SORENSEN as Executive
Chairman of Firehouse Subs, Inc., Manager of Firehouse Subs, LLC, who did appear by means of

B/physical presence or [J online notarization on this 29th day of January, 2021, and who is
personally known to me.
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12735 Gran Bay Parkway. Suite 150, Jacksonville, Florida 32258
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